## MEMORIAL PARK COMMITTEE MEETING MAY 18, 2017

Chairman Chris Lisk called the meeting to order at 6:34 p.m. Proof of publication: notices were posted at American Bank, Post Office, Village Hall, Village website and all Members were notified by email.

Members present: Francis Temperly, Robert Hessling, Sara Grindey, Linda Homer, Becky Lee and Tim Bell.

Members absent: Bill Wiegman.

Citizens present: Daryl Bartz and Dick Bodell – both former Lion's Club members.

Employees present: Sally Bauer.

**PUBLIC INPUT:** None

MODEL FROM ETERNAL ART: The model was not available for the meeting, but the concept of how the committee would like to display the roll call stones was explained to the citizens.

Mr. Bodell and Mr. Bartz liked the concept of having granite roll call stones in the middle of the park and paying tribute to the current sandstone stone by preserving the plaques and referencing the Lion's Club stone on the new stones.

**DONATIONS FOR AUCTION ITEMS:** Donations are being sought for the event.

**BRAT/BURGER STAND FUNDRAISERS:** The committee made around \$400 from the brat/burger stand at Gassers on May 13, 2017.

Next meeting May 25, 2017 at 6:30 pm.

Linda Homer made the motion to adjourn at 7:32 p.m. Chris Lisk seconded the motion. All agreed.

Sally Bauer Village Clerk/Treasurer